
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
 

MARCH 26, 1997 
 
 
 

Members Present: John Marcinkus, James Sula & Chairman Tom Hood  
 
Members Absent: Steve Amundsen, Robert McDowell, Bryan Winter & Ed Clark 
 
Other Officials Present: Jon Wildenberg, Director of Building; Tracy Velkover, Village Planner; 
and Barbara Swanson, Village Attorney 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:45 P.M. 
 
Mr. Marcinkus moved, seconded by Mr. Sula, to continue the Public Hearing on Mr. and Mrs. 
Beyer’s petition to April 2, 1997 at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Voice Vote:  All Ayes 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 P.M. 
 
  Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
  Tracy Velkover, Secretary 
  Zoning Board of Appeals 


